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2/11/2025 
 
 
To:  Brazoria County  
Attn: Casey Greathouse 
Email: CaseyG@brazoriacountytx.gov 
Re:  2025-2026 Pricing 
 
Good afternoon Brazoria County 
 
This letter is being written on with the intent to explain the current price increase we requested 
for the portable toilets we provide. Our goal this year was to increase the pricing for the units that 
have multi times a week service. With the rising cost in fuel, labor and supplies to perform the 
services needed we recognized the additional services were discounted to the point it did not 
cover all the cost associated with the servicing. Each additional service per week cost the same as 
the initial service and that is how we based the increase. 
 
For any further question please feel free to reach out to me 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Sparks 
Operations Manager 
(253)433-5290 
Mikesparks@honeybucket.com 
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